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Hello to Everyone, 
 
Well, our year is rounding the 
bend to be over. I do hope all 
have enjoyed things. Maybe 
things were a little different, 
but change is good for all. It 
never hurts to look at 
different things and, in some 
cases, give them a shot! Try it, 

you might like it! You never know. 
 
I would love to hear from some of you if you have 
tried something new this past year. Let me hear 
from you and what exactly you did that was 
different. Was it successful? It might give others 
some ideas of what to do and try next year. There 
are many organizations that could use our help with their projects and in doing so 
might get some new people to join us! Again, you never know unless you try it and 
unless you ask people to come and visit your chapter gathering/meeting or to an 
event you may have. 
 
Convention is around the corner and Eta Gamma is excited to host all of you! The 
hotel is very nice, and the sleeping rooms are great. You even have coffee in your 
room. That does not happen in Vegas! The meeting room is super, and the hotel staff 
is super to work with. Remember, breakfast is free and if for some reason your 
chapter needs to meet for something there is meeting space on the 2nd floor. Drinks 
can be purchased at the bar and brought into the meeting room. If you have any 
questions, please feel free to ask me. 
 
We wish you safe travels and will see some of you in a few weeks. 
Take care. 
Hugs to all 
Deana 
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Where has the year gone? Here we are already- nearing the conclusion of another 
ESA year. I’m looking forward to our state convention in Henderson to be able to 
celebrate our accomplishments and the opportunity to look forward to what’s to 
come. 
 
A checklist for those attending State Convention: 
 
1. If you’re an officer or chairman, bring your position materials to hand over to your 
successor. Don’t forget the ALL-IMPORTANT year-end report (2 copies – one for me!). 
 
2. See me there to get your name on the IC Convention attendee list (if you’re going). 
 
3. Pack your fancy duds to wear on Saturday night as you help us celebrate the new 
officer installation. 
 
4. If you don’t email in advance the Chapter Membership form (for next year’s roster), 
bring a copy with you to turn in. 
 
5. IF YOUR CHAPTER SUBMITTED FOR THE MEMBERSHIP AWARD, AND HAVE NEW 
MEMBERS IN MAY, NOTIFY ME IMMEDATELY SO I CAN UPDATE YOUR SUBMISSION AS 
IT COULD IMPACT THE MEMBERSHIP AWARD PLACEMENT FOR YOUR CHAPTER. 
 
If you won’t be attending State Convention: 
 
1. Know that you’ll be missed! 
 
2. Send your position materials with someone who will be attending to get those 
items into the hands of your successor. Don’t forget the ALL-IMPORTANT year-end 
report (2 copies – one for me!). If you don’t have position materials, you can email me 
the year-end report (no later than May 28th, please) and I’ll get a copy to your 
successor. 
 
3. If you are going to IC Convention, please email me to let me know and what day 
you plan to arrive. 

1st Vice President
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4. Remember to get your Chapter Membership form (for next year’s roster) emailed 
to me by the end of May. 
 
5. IF YOUR CHAPTER SUBMITTED FOR THE MEMBERSHIP AWARD, AND HAVE NEW 
MEMBERS IN MAY, NOTIFY ME IMMEDATELY SO I CAN UPDATE YOUR SUBMISSION AS 
IT COULD IMPACT THE MEMBERSHIP AWARD PLACEMENT FOR YOUR CHAPTER. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you at Convention. 
     
 
Terrie Rust 
terrie_rust@hotmail.com  

 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
Arizona Council Secretary 
 
Please make sure to bring a copy of your report given at State Convention plus those 
giving awards provide me with a list of the awards they are giving (give to me after 
they are announced, of course - don't want to spoil the surprises).   
  
I would like to get these from everyone, this is a huge help!     
Paula Fisher 
  

Secretary
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Sisters and Brothers of ESA, 

 
I look forward to seeing you at the State Convention 
 
I would like to thank all of the volunteers that helped make our Philanthropic year so 
great. Especially my helpers that got all the collectables to their final destinations. 
 
Deanna Walters 
Karen Madrid 

Chris Goldberg  
Omega Alpha 
Kathy Riebock 
Terrie Rust 
Barb Daher 
Shari Stapleton-Smith 
 
 
 
I am looking forward to revealing the 
Philanthropic totals at State Convention. 
 

Remember to continue to collect all the items through the 
summer. 
 
Roxanne Vitt 
602-769-4818 
1955 E Manhatton Dr 
Tempe, AZ 85282 
rrvitt@aol.com 
 
 

Philanthropic Chair
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Western States Council Rep 
 
Hoping to see all in Henderson, NV at the State Convention in May.  I hope you will 
consider becoming a member of the Arizona WSRC (Western States Regional Council) 
if you are not currently a member.  The dues are $2.00 per member.  Just bring your 
$2.00 and sign up at the State Convention and I will forward your dues to the WSC 
Treasurer, Judith Huntley.  There will be a form for you to sign which includes your 
First and Last Name and also your email address.  The email is important as this will 
enable you to receive the Western Way Newsletter coming out in June.  If chapters 
are sending a check please address it to "WSRC" and be sure to include a list of 
chapter members with emails.  I will forward the monies and list to the WSRC  
Treasurer.  The list will also be sent to the Western Ways Newsletter Editor, Terrie 
Rust, so that all members will be sent the newsletter when available.  You may pay 
dues for multiple years if you choose, just let me know on the list you send.  
(Remember:  $2.00 per year per member)  Don't forget that the President of WSRC is 
Arizona's John Vitt, so let's show the rest of Western States that we (AZ) support 
our Pres!  See you soon.... 
 
Donna Ort,  AZ WSC Rep 
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Greetings from the Foundation! 
 
Many thanks to all that have paid their dues to the Foundation this year. This 
allows you to vote in next years elections. Please make sure your email address is 
correct in the ESA Member Suite on line since voting will happen electronically. It 
is not too late to pay your 2025 dues; you/your chapter have until December 
15th, 2025. Please do not wait until the last minute; it gets a little hairy around 
the holidays. Thanks! 
 
As many of you know, the Arizona Council will be represented at the International 
Convention during the Foundation Fund Fest on Tuesday evening. We are 
donating a cross body purse filled with gift cards and cash and a Michael Kors 
Wristlet filled with more cards and a Swarovski cuff bracelet. Let’s see what bling 
does for the bidding.  Many thanks to all that gave a gift card(s) or participated 
in the Foundation raffles at the council meetings, every dollar helped.  
 
Finally, as our year comes to a close, please do not forget to honor a special 
person by using the Pathway Program. Your recognition of a job well done or an 
extra thank you goes a long way. Various denominations are available. Go to 
https://epsilonsigmaalpha.org/ESAFPathway  for more information.  
 
Take care everyone and I will see you at Convention. 
 
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to 
contact me. 520-559-1944, krie77@cox.net  
 
Kathy Riebock 
Arizona Foundation Counselor  
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Dear Brothers and Sisters in ESA, 
 

Happy Spring to all of our members and your 
families! 
 
If you haven’t done so, please create a profile in 
the St. Jude Volunteer Management System 
(VMS).  Visit: St Jude Volunteer Management 
System This will insure you can participate in 
any of the events throughout the year. 

 
 

The three step process shown here will help get you started. 
Your hours and miles can easily be tracked using VMS!  
 
 
 

Some important information is needed is later in this Bulletin. 
 
 

 
ST. JUDE CALENDAR of EVENTS 
 

ST JUDE DREAM HOME – PHOENIX – 2025 
 

First, Thank You to all of our ESA Members for aƩending all of the events at the 
St. Jude Dream Home this Spring.  Special thanks to 3TV for selling all 10,000 
Dream Home Ɵckets in 28 Hours!  The  drawing will be held on May 7th and the 
lucky winners will be announced. 
 
Dream Home Updates 

 Giveaway: May 7th, 2025  
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More Dream Home Facts: 
To see the whole construction process and other 
videos, visit the 3TV video library at: 
   https://www.azfamily.com/community/st-jude/ 
The St. Jude Dream Home 
Raffle Ticket Drum is assembled by  
ESA Arizona Volunteer, John Vitt.               
 
 
ST JUDE DREAM HOME – LAS VEGAS – 2025  
You are reading that correct.  The Ninth St. Jude 
Dream Home – Las Vegas broke ground February 18th. This Dream Home will be in 
Henderson, NV and Volunteer OpportuniƟes will be shared in the coming weeks. 
 
St. Jude Dream Home - Las Vegas 
Woodside Homes has again stepped up to build the 9th St. Jude Dream Home in 
Nevada. Located at 901 CoƩonwood Hill Place, in Henderson the Groundbreaking 
was completed and construcƟon should be completed mid-July. 

 
ST JUDE WALK – PHOENIX 2025 - Volunteers/Donors Needed!  (Formerly the St. 
Jude Walk/Run) 
 
*  OCTOBER 11, 2025. Making memories. SupporƟng a mission.  Come join the 
naƟonwide movement to honor  Childhood Cancer Awareness Month and 
support those who need us most - the kids of St. Jude Children’s Research  
Hospital.  Team ESA AZ is once again ready to FUNdraise  
for this great event. 
 
The links for Volunteer OpportuniƟes and to be a 
member of Team ESA AZ will be in coming out in future 
BulleƟns and the OcoƟllo Express. 
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ST JUDE WALK – LAS VEGAS 2025 
*  OCTOBER 18, 2025 
. Same mission – Different seƫng.   
Volunteers/Donors Needed! 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR TODAY TO VOLUNTEER/ATTEND THESE GREAT EVENTS! 
IMPORTANT ST. JUDE REPORTING REQUIREMENTS FOR ALL ESA MEMBERS 
-  Did you volunteer for a St. Jude Event through the Volunteer Management 
System (VMS)? 
 
If you did, please be sure to return to VMS and report the time you worked and 
the mileage you traveled when the event is complete.  Also, report these figures 
on your Philanthropic Report. 
 
ARE YOU A CRUISER?  ARE YOU GOING ON A CARNIVAL CRUISE? 
On your next Carnival Cruise, make sure to sign up for the  
“Groove for St. Jude” FUNdraising Activity.  For just $16 you  
can show your support for St. Jude in a stylish t-shirt and  
have some FUN! 100% of the proceeds go to  
St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital.  FOR THE KIDS! 

ESA LOVE TO ALL,  John & Karen   
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Easterseals- Terry Smith (Blake Foundation)/Kelly Kringen (SWHD) 
 
Hello! 
Eta Pi had a 50/50 raffle for the California Fire Foundation. The  first part of the 
fundraiser was hosted by Barbara Appleton in which we had  a buffet of delicious 
snacks. 

     
Then, we continued to sell the tickets at 
the April council meeting, which was held 
in Phoenix. 
 
We raised a total of $860 and it was spilt in 
half, the winner who won $430 was  
Michael Beard (Barbara Appleton’s son). 
  
Here is some more information about Blake Foundation 
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Please continue to save your pennies, coins etc. as we stand  
up  to do the Hula and fill up our piggy bank for “Mola” for 
Maui. 
 
Thanks again for your support. 
Please feel free to contact Terry Smith or Kelly Kringen with 
any questions. 
 
 

 

 



 14

 

 

 

Alpha Kappa Update: 

April was a very busy month for the Kappas! We held our annual Spring Fling on 
April 12, which was well aƩended. Lots of Silent AucƟon items, Raffle Prizes, great 
music, good food and fellowship! Everyone seemed to having a great Ɵme, and 
our philanthropic projects will be happy with results! If you missed out this year 
plan to come next year. As soon as we secure date we will let you know.   
 
During our April Social three new Pledges received their jewel pins at a dinner 
held at the Black Bear Diner in Tempe. Three members also received service 
recogniƟon; Baz Winsor received her 15 year dangle; Jean Hall and Dorothy 
Wright received 25 year service pins. CongratulaƟons to all. 
 
Our eyes now turn to the 2025-26 year with elecƟon and installaƟon of officers for 
the coming year in May. 
 
We want wish everyone a safe, sane, cool summer and we will see you next year! 
 
 

Please contact Hope for Heroes chairs as we 
continue to put together care packages for 
women’s veteran’s for Mother’s Day 
Pam Wojtkun pam_cma@yahoo.com  
Paula Fisher pdfmba12@gmail.com  
Yolanda Chislon  yolanda.chislon@outlook.com 
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  Wanted 
 any color, type or size 
 for men, women and children 

Beta Gamma is collecting  
new and used sneakers 

Bring to the future Arizona Council meetings 

Contact any 
Beta Gamma 

member if you 
have questions 

These shoes go to “GotSneakers?”  a company that keep sneakers out 
of landfills. They give the new sneakers or used sneakers in good 

condition to secondhand markets and damaged footwear is recycled to 
reuse materials or to waste into new energy. 

https://gotsneakers.com/ 
Beta Gamma gets a check after they send in the sneakers. 
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Eta Gamma participated in an event to raise funds for the organization that provides food 
for the weekends for children not getting food over the weekends! 
 
All bowling lanes were full from those wanting  to help raise funds to purchase food items 
for these children not may not have food for the weekends! 
 
It was a great day for this organization!  Deana’s grandsons and a couple of their friends 
helped by bowling to raise the funds to provide food for the over 100,000 children that 
may go without food for the weekend! 
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http://www.facebook.com/ArizonaESA    
 
You do need to have your own Facebook page to view ours.   If you are using 
Facebook, Like us so you will keep updated that is happening in ESA as well as the 
Arizona Council.   
 
Here is the Arizona Council website  http://azcouncilesa.com  If you need a login 
and password please reach out to me. 
 
Here are all the ways to reach me.  
April Aguiñaga 
april_aguinaga@hotmail.com    602-904-1530 
15602 N. 59th Lane 
Glendale, AZ 85306 
 
 

  

 

Date 

 
Event & Location 

Arizona Convention 
May 30-June 1, 2025 Arizona Council 
State Convention 
Hosted by Eta Gamma 

Henderson, NV 
Details in Ocotillo Express 

IC Convention 
July 13-20, 2025 
Cary, North Carolina 

https://www.epsilonsigmaalpha.org/about/ic-
council/convention   
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Having Trouble Receiving ESA Emails?  

 

Here’s How to Resubscribe 

Some members have let us know they are no longer receiving ESA emails and 
want to reconnect. If you've been marked as "Do Not Contact" or previously 
unsubscribed, follow the steps below to resubscribe and start receiving our 
updates again: 

Option 1: Resubscribe Using a Previous Email 

 Open a previously received email sent through iContact. 

 Click "Manage Your Subscription" or "Unsubscribe" in the email footer. 

 Check the box for the desired email list(s) and click "Update." 

Option 2: Sign Up with a New Email Address 
If you can’t find a previous email, subscribe using a new or alternative email 
address through our sign-up form. 

Option 3: Contact iContact Support 
Email support@icontact.com from the email address you'd like to resubscribe. 
Include the name of our organization (Epsilon Sigma Alpha) and the email list 
you'd like to join. 

If you'd like to customize which ESA emails you receive, resubscribe first and then 
contact ESA HQ with your preferences. 

For questions or assistance, reach out to ESA HQ at ESA Contact Information. 

Let’s stay connected! 

 



   MEMBER NAME         MEMBER NUMBER/STATE  / 

   ADDRESS   

   CITY, STATE, ZIP 

   CELL #  EMAIL 

   CHAPTER NAME    CHAPTER #    STATE COUNCIL 

   DATE OF ARRIVAL   TIME OF ARRIVAL       FLY  DRIVE    USING SCOOTER   Y  N 

   DO YOU NEED A NAME BADGE HOLDER?  Y  N 

   ROOMMATE(S) 
*Each registered guest will receive an email confirmation after form and payment has been received*

 CHECK ALL THAT APPLY 

 First IC Convention   Pledge   ELAN   Collegiate Member – Campus   HQ Staff 

  Past IC President (year) 

  2025-2026 State President – State 

 ESA Foundation Board     IC Elected/Appointed Board    

 2024-2025 State President – State    

 Previous State President   -­‐ State(s)/Year(s)       Served with: 

I will be recognized at convention for my years of ESA Service 25-80 years in 5-year increments:

 Dietary Restrictions: The hotel will do its best to accommodate DIETARY RESTRICTION requests only. 

      Restriction or Allergy alert:     (Additional costs may apply) 

CIRCLE AMOUNT 

MEMBER FULL REGISTRATION FEE: Postmarked by May 1, 2025. ................................ $275

Includes general assemblies, workshops, After May 1, 2025 (see payment note on page 2) .......... $325
    welcome party, recognition luncheon and banquet 

MEMBER FRI. & SAT. REGISTRATION FEE: Postmarked by May 1, 2024 ................................. $250

Includes general assemblies, recognition After May 1, 2025 (see payment note on page 2) .......... $300
luncheon and banquet 

MEMBER SAT. ONLY REGISTRATION FEE: Postmarked by May 1, 2025 ................................. $150

Includes general assembly and banquet After May 1, 2025 (see payment note on page 2) .......... $200

MEMBER/NON-MEMBER WALK-IN REGISTRATION FEE: 

Includes everything in full registration  See payment note ................................................ $350 

*PICPA STATE PRESIDENT’S LUNCHEON (ADDITIONAL FEE)   ............................................................ $45  
  (all past and present state presidents/IC presidents) 

*If served with multiple IC presidents, indicate with whom you wish to sit? ____________________________

 SUBTOTAL MEMBER REGISTRATION: $ ____   _ 

CONVENTION HOTEL ROOM RATES

To receive the group rate, you MUST make reservations by June 23, 2025. 
In House Reservations at (919) 677-1840; reference code: ESA

or click on the link: Hotel Reservation Link:

2025 INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION
A Southern Serenade
July 13 – July 20, 2025

Embassy Suites by Hilton Raleigh-Durham/Research Triangle 
201 Harrison Oaks Blvd., Cary, NC 27513

Embassy Suites at: (919) 677-1840

    Page 1 of 2 

Single/Double $175 plus tax.  Triple $185 & Quad $195 plus tax.

 www.hilton.com/en/attend-my-event/epsilonsigmaalphaconference/

https://group.doubletree.com/5i0zr6


SUBTOTAL NON-­‐MEMBER REGISTRATION:  $ 

ENTER TOTAL FROM FIRST PAGE:  $ 

TOTAL REGISTRATION:  $ 

Member Name and Number as listed on first page 

MEMBER MAY NOT REGISTER AS NON-­‐MEMBER FOR ANY EVENT 

NON-­‐MEMBER NAME    

Please indicate if special guest of the following:   ALSAC      EASTERSEALS       INCOMING IC PRESIDENT 

 OTHER (Please specify) 

CIRCLE AMOUNT 

NON-MEMBER FULL REGISTRATION FEE: Postmarked by May 1, 2025 ................................. $275

Includes general assemblies, workshops, After May 1, 2025  (see payment note below)................ $325

welcome party, recognition luncheon and banquet 

NON-MEMBER attending WELCOME PARTY: 

Postmarked by May 1, 2025 .................................. $ 65

After May 1, 2025 (see payment note below)................ $115

NON-MEMBER attending RECOGNITION 
Postmarked by May 1, 2025 ................................... $50

LUNCHEON: After May 1, 2025 (see payment note below)................ $100

NON-MEMBER attending BANQUET: Postmarked by May 1, 2025 ................................... $75

After May 1, 2025  (see payment note below)................ $125

YOUTH REGISTRATION FEE (age 12 & under): 
Postmarked by May 1, 2025  ................................ $100

Includes general assemblies, welcome party, 
After May 1, 2025  (see payment note below)................ $125

recognition luncheon and banquet 

YOUTH REGISTRATION FEE (age 13-17): Postmarked May 1, 2025 ...................................... $150

Includes general assemblies, welcome party, After May 1, 2025 (see payment note below)................. $175

recognition luncheon and banquet 

 ***List dietary restrictions for 

non-­‐members on page one, 
indicating who has the restriction. 

MEN’S GOLF . . . Indicate days you would like to play golf. 

I wish to golf:   ☐ Monday  ☐ Tuesday  ☐ Wednesday  ☐ Thursday  ☐ Friday  ☐ Saturday 

SELECT ONE PAYMENT TYPE
**PAYMENT NOTE: Payment after May 1, 2025 must be paid by MONEY ORDER, CERTIFIED CHECK, OR CREDIT CARD AND
MAILED TO THE IC REGISTRATION CHAIR BEFORE JUNE 1, 2025.  After June 1, 2025, mail registration form only – DO NOT

SEND PAYMENT.  Email the registration chair that the form has been mailed and bring a copy of the registration form with 
money order, certified check, cash or credit card to the IC Convention. 

 Check   Money Order      PayPal (ESA IC Convention -- A fee of 4% of the total transaction amt. will be assessed.) 

Make Check or Money Order payable to:  ESA IC 2025 Convention (A $45 fee will be assessed for any returned check.) 

CANCELLATION:   If you find it necessary to cancel this registration, the full amount less a $50 processing fee will be refunded when 

WRITTEN cancellation is postmarked NO LATER THAN JUNE 15, 2025.   NO REFUNDS AFTER JUNE 15; TRANSFER ONLY. 

TRANSFER TO ANOTHER MEMBER: One time transfer allowed, $15 transfer fee. See separate form.

Mail registration form with payment to: 
Casey Hoffman & Dawn Middleton
ESA IC Registration Chairs
830 North Street, McComb, MS, 39648
Questions? Call Casey @601-551-9525 or Dawn @601-810-6508

Online Registration form can be 
found at 
www.epsilonsigmaalpha.org

Zeffy Registration has been added for Credit Card Payment, it is on the ESA Website.  
www.epsilonsigmaalpha.org  under IC Convention

If you CANNOT use Zeffy for some reason and need to pay by credit card contact Denise Holdaway 
870-838-6916




